
Warren Consolidated Schools 
Creating Dynamic Futures through Stt.dent Achievement. High E>pectations, and Strong Relationships 

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

31300 Anita 
Warren , Ml 48093 

586.825.2400 

November 16, 2020 

Dear WCS Community, 

1.888.4WCS.KIDS 
www.wcskids.net 

Board of Edu::ation 
Susan G. Trombley. Prnsident 

I. Susan Kattula, Vice President 

Megan E. Papasian-Broadwell. Secretary 
Carl Wecker le. Treasurer 

Leah A. Berdy. Trustee 
Susan M. Jozwik. Trustee 

Brian White. Trustee 

Robert D. Livernois. Ph.D. 
Superintendent 

Over the weekend and into today, we were notified of the following positive cases of COVID-19among staff 
members in the district. 

• 1 at Beer Middle School 
• 5 at Siersma Elementary 

• 1 at Wilde Elementary 
• 1 at Wilkerson Elementary 

All students and staff affected have been notified, and all areas of the schools have been appropriately 
cleaned . 

Also, in response to the continued spread of COVID-19throughoutthe state, Governor Gretchen Whitmer 
has issued new restrictions for public schools and many other sectors of our state. As directed by the 
Governor, the following changes for our district will take effect Wednesday, November 18, 2020, and will be 
re-evaluated on December 8, 2020, when another update from the Governor is expected. 

1. All current Pre-K-12 in-person special education and English Language Learner programs will go to a 
Remote format. Although the Governor's order was only for high school, in the interest of safety, we 
have included all our students. 

2. All athletics, fine and performing arts, and other in-person extra-curricular activities have been 
suspended. 

Also, as I previously shared last week, for all otherPre-K-12 programs, we have paused our plans to return 
them to in-person learning until Monday, January 25, 2021, the start of the second semester. Prior to our 
return, we will re-evaluate our situation to ensure that schools can re-open appropriately. 

Despite these changes, the district and our school offices will remain open by telephone or by in-person 
appointment. If you need any support, please contact your child's school. I will continue to update you as 
necessary. As always, please stay safe and be healthy. 
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